Information Technology Planning Council
Notes –April 5, 2006
· Dawn discussed the OSA Audit Report findings.  One of the recommendations was to include specific language in the Computing Access Agreement that addressed unauthorized wireless devices.  Dawn will draft additional language and Lynn will forward to steering to request an expedited approval. 

· The council discussed and agreed to the recommended revisions to the “Enduring Goals” proposed by Lynn and Felicia
· Began a discussion about IT Policies, Procedures and Guidelines focusing on which ones should be considered to be adopted as ‘official’ policies.
